
GLEN ULLIN PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT NOTICE OF ELECTION 

CANDIDACY AND STATEMENT OF INTEREST 

Tuesday, June 10, 2025 

 

The Glen Ullin Public School District No. 48 will hold its annual school district election at the 
Glen Ullin Municipal Building on Tuesday, June 10, 2025.  The purpose of the election is to 
submit to the qualified voters of the District the question of the election, of four school board 
members; two at large (full term of 3 years), two rural (one term is 1 year, the other is full 3 
years) from Glen Ullin. 

Interested candidates must complete a Statement of Candidacy and Statement of Interests form 
and return such forms to the Business Manager by Monday, April 7, 2024.  These forms can be 
obtained by making a request at the Glen Ullin Public School Office, printing these forms from 
the Glen Ullin Public School website, or emailing kschumacher@glenullinbearcats.org for a 
digital copy of these forms. 

 

Glen Ullin Public School Business Office 

Kayla Schumacher 

 

 


